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March into Reading at QAM

QAM recently highlighted the month of March with a school wide emphasis on reading. Our theme, March
into Reading was a huge success! During this month log celebration, QAM hosted several school-wide
events.

One of our favorites was our Dress Like Your Favorite Book Character Day. On this day students and staff
were encouraged to dress like a book character and share the book from which their character was based.
All students participated in a costume parade through the classrooms where students and staff could view
one another’s characters. This activity was an interesting way to learn about new books and be reacquainted
with familiar ones as well.

Another highlight was when local author, Shaikha Al Zeyrara, presented her latest book What's in the Sand?
to students during a read aloud time in the library. Students enjoyed listening to the story about a mother
and her children and the surprise they find in the sand. This is the seventh book written by the author. You
can find photos of the event in our March newsletter.

Our culminating event was our first QAM Book Fair! For three days the school library was transformed into a
bookshop where students and parents were invited to purchase a wide variety of books offered in both
Arabic and English. Many children have been seen reading the books they purchased from the book sale.

Along with these fun events, classes celebrated reading in many other ways as well. During the month you
could find many classes engaged in buddy reading across grade levels, book themed door decorations and
bulletin boards, and grade level author studies. School wide, we began each day with 15 minutes of DEAR
time (Drop Everything And Read). It was a fun month!
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“Parent’s and Homework” workshop

Thank you to all the parents that attended our first parent workshop “Parents and Homework: What's your
role?” that took place on Sunday, April 5. During this workshop, parents were reminded that their
involvement significantly contributes to improved student outcomes. Parents were then introduced to five
key areas for academic success:

1. Organization: Children need to be organized to succeed in school.

Tips on how to implement: Develop a plan to help your child keep track of their homework, help them
organize their backpacks.

2. Time management: Learning to organize time takes practice and experience.

Tips on how to implement: Work backward and from the due date and break the work into smaller tasks,
designate a time to do homework every night.

3. Prioritize: Prioritizing is a skill your child will need throughout life.

Tips on how to implement: Help your child prioritize their assignments so that they know where to focus
their attention first.

4. Concentration: Whatever your child is doing it is important that they work somewhere with limited
distractions and interruptions.

Tips on how to implement: Turn off TV and phones during homework time, separate them from their siblings

when doing homework.

5. Motivation: The main key to being successful in school is motivation.

Tips on how to implement: Link school with your child’s life. Link their interests to their academics.
Encourage them to share their expertise, and what are they learning in school.

And ALWAYS: Congratulate your child, encourage him and celebrate all his successes.

After discussing the five key areas, parents were reminded of their child’s classroom blog. By visiting the
blog, parents will be able to see all of the wonderful things happening in their child’s classes and will be

better eiUiEEed to suEEort at home.
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